
THAT’S WHAT’S UP!!! 

Weekly Troop news for BSA Troop 112  

January 19, 2021 

  

1. NYLT sign-up ASAP!! This will take place in July! 

2. February we will be doing winter rewards at Trinity Pines either in the Cabins. All Scouts who 

attended Winter Survival last weekend are eligible to go. Tubing, Ice Skating, Skiing, games???? 

Talk to your patrol leader. 

3. Summer Camp: Camp Easton registration is available for Summer ‘21. We have only one 

spot left for a scout. 

4. Who all has Rec. Center Passes? We will be going to the Rec. Center  

on January 19th.  WEE NEED TO KNOW WHO HAS PASSES ASAP! For swimming rank and 

Merit Badge Requirements. 

5.  WE NEED ALL OF YOU TO RE-UP YOUR CAMPING 

MEDICAL FORMS! Some of them are expired this month. 

Calendar:  

February 19-21 Winter Rewards Camp out 

March Willow Creek Prep. 

April 9-11: Willow Creek 

May we will do Switch-A-Roo 

Register Your Scout Here: 

 

  Or Go To: My Scouting 

https://my.scouting.org/VES/OnlineReg/1.0.0/?tu=UF-MB-106taa0112 

https://my.scouting.org/VES/OnlineReg/1.0.0/?tu=UF-MB-106taa0112
https://my.scouting.org/VES/OnlineReg/1.0.0/?tu=UF-MB-106taa0112

